4th Grade Parents,

[bookmark: _GoBack]4th grade music students will be starting their recorder unit during the third trimester. We will be learning how to read music, work on playing techniques and skills with the recorder.

The unit begins during the week of March 2nd, 2020. Please return the bottom portion of this form with $5.00 in an envelope to the front office by December 20th. They will receive their recorder from me on the first day we play recorders. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at cruklic@nlsd122.org.

Thank you!

Mrs. Ruklic



-----------------------------------------Cut Here----------------------------------------

Recorder Order Form


Cost: $5.00; Cash or Checks (made payable to NLSD 122)

Student Name (first and last)_________________________________________________

Homeroom Teacher____________________________________________________________

Parent Signature___________________________________________________________

